
   
   

Grewelthorpe C of E School 
Cross Hills 

Grewelthorpe 
Ripon 

North Yorkshire 
HG4 3BH 

Telephone: 01765 658287 
www.grewelthorpe.co.uk 

Email: admin@gfschools.co.uk 
 

 

JOB VACANCY 

General Teaching Assistant 

Monday – Friday – 9 am -1.00pm 

Term time only, fixed term contract for the summer term ONLY (12.03.21 – 23.07.21) 

Salary: Band C (£9.43-£9.81) 

The Governors of this high achieving and successful school are seeking to appoint an excellent and 

enthusiastic teaching assistant to work with a pupils in the Early Years Foundation Stage. We are 

looking to appoint someone who is enthusiastic, resilient and committed, and can work as part of a 

wider team to become a valued member of our school staff. The successful candidate will work 

closely with the class teacher and other support staff.  The ability to develop secure relationships 

with children and nurture their self-esteem is essential, and the successful candidate will have 

excellent communication skills and a calm and understanding manner.     

 

We offer the successful candidate:  
 
 

• A happy, caring school with an ethos based on our C of E foundation;  

• An inclusive school with happy, well behaved children;    
• A friendly team committed to providing an excellent education for every child; 

•  Outstanding leadership to enable your continued professional development.   

 

 

Closing date for applications: Friday 19th March 2021.  Interviews: Week commencing 

22nd March 2021 

• Applications must be made using the NYCC application form and be returned marked 

‘Private and Confidential’ to the Headteacher by email: admin@gfschools.co.uk Please refer to the 

job description and person specification and provide email addresses for references. Our school is 

committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment. The successful candidate will be subject to a Disclosure and 

Barring Service (DBS) check.  

Unfortunately, visits to the school are not permitted at the moment due to COVID-19 restrictions.  

We are however available via telephone 

http://www.grewelthorpe.co.uk/

